
From: Dan Penton
To: Maria D Lopez; Yassamin Ansari
Cc: Stephanie Hurd; Julianna Pierre
Subject: MEETING RE: LAVEEN TOWN CENTER [URGENT]
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 9:22:20 AM

Good morning Maria

If you recall Stephanie heard and I met with you and yes I'm in a few months back regarding
59th Avenue and Dobbins in Laveen for the Laveen Town Center, that case has moved
forward without public input in manner that meets city requirements. 
Stephanie Heard and I are requesting to meet with Councilwoman Ansari urgently, as this case
(Z-45-22) is set to come to the Village next week, and applicant has not held an appropriate
community meeting, knowing there is significant opposition to this project.

Applicant & Representatives have been stonewalling and ignoring repeated attempts to speak
with them about the project for 6 months. Finally, last week they have agreed to hold another
community meeting but have yet to do so, and like I said they're coming to the Village next
Monday so the chances of them actually doing that are not likely at this point, so we need your
help.  

Stephanie Heard and I would like to speak with you as soon as possible prior to the Village
planning committee meeting which is next Monday if you can please get back to me my
number is 602-384-8201 or the email above thank you so much

Gratefully
Dan Penton 
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